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LETTER DATED 12 AUGUST 1992 FROM THE REPRESENTATIVE OF NORWAY 
ADDDRESSED TO  THE  SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE CONFERENCE ON 
DISARMAMENT / TRANSMITTING A REPORT OF THE EXPERT STUDY ON 

QUESTIONS RELATED TO A COMPREHENSIVE TEST BAN TREATY 1/ 

I have the honour to enclose herewith the full report of the Expert Study 
on questions related to a Comprehensive Test Ban Treaty, the final summary 
chapter of which  'vas  circulated as document CD/1151. The study, composed by 
internationally renowned experts in the field, was commissioned and published 
by the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 

As you will recall State Secretary Helga Hernes introduced the Study in 
her statement before the CD on 11 June this year. 

Yours sincerely 

(5igned) Bjdrn Skogmo 
Ambassador 
Chargé d'Affaires a.i. 

1/ A limited distribution of this report in English only has been made 
available to members and non-members invited to participate in the work of the 
Conference on Disarmament. Additional copies are available from the Permanent 
Mission of Norway in Geneva. 
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